Outside Group Gathering Policy
August 2020

Groups seeking approval to meet:
	AA and Al-Anon groups meeting 
	Boy scout troop meeting Tuesday nights
	Cub scout den (once a week) and pack (once a month) meetings
	Korean Church
	Change in Action Thursday nights
	Rollingwood HOA
	Ministry groups of Bethel UMC
	HAM Radio group

Space usage is restricted to Fellowship Hall and the bathrooms immediately outside the Fellowship Hall.
	--Exception to this: Cub Scout dens may use classrooms so long as occupancy is 12 or fewer
--Group leader may enter main doors to church, but then open doors to Fellowship Hall as entry and egress for participants.
	--One person at a time allowed in bathrooms

Max group size 50 people in Fellowship Hall.
	--We recommend soliciting RSVPs from regulars to get an idea on group size ahead of time

Chairs must be set up 6 feet apart to ensure social distancing.
	--Tables may be set up and used but social distancing needs to be maintained
	--Tables and chairs must be cleaned after use

Masks must be worn by all participants and at all times.

Each participant must follow the Health Acknowledgment Form Policy
	--Fill out online Health Acknowledgment Form before arriving at church
-- Utilize Entryway Health Acknowledgment with greeter collecting contact info
		--Contact info of participants left for church office
No eating or drinking during the gathering
	--Water fountains will be turned off
	--No access to the kitchen
	--No coffee, tea, or snacks may be made available

If bathrooms have been used, before leaving please wipe down toilets, sinks, handles and door.

